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To:  IOLTA Participating Financial Institutions  

From: The West Virginia State Bar  

Date: April 2017  

 

As reported last month, The West Virginia State Bar is currently developing a process giving 

approved IOLTA Banks the ability to submit remittance files directly onto our secure 

membership database. Currently banks are required to upload any type of file format on our 

secure web portal and our IOLTA staff then imports the information into an antiquated IOLTA 

Tracking system. We are moving away from our current antiquated IOLTA tracking system and 

so we are excited to announce that the new process will allow your file to go directly into our 

new IOLTA tracking system. 

The development of the new system is moving along nicely and is on schedule to be 

implemented this summer. More detailed information will be provided in the coming months. 

We look forward to the utilization of this new system. We believe it will be a vast improvement 

over our current method of tracking IOLTA remittance data, both for The State Bar and the 

Participating Financial Institutions.  
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